
What is your major, and what year are you in at MC? 

I am a second-year student at Moorpark College.

 

What types of questions can students come to ask you about? 

Students can come to me for questions related to funds for their clubs! These can include: the

application process, programming committee application rubric, the ASMC budget, or any

other questions they might have!

 

What are you most looking forward to while serving on ASMC? 

What I am most looking forward while serving on ASMC, is the ability to be an integral part of

Moorpark College's esteemed student body, and assisting our college's students with meeting

their academic and extracurricular goals. I am excited to be a member of such a motivated

and unified organization, that supports a diverse range of events and activities both on-

campus, and off-campus.

 

What is your favorite place or spot on campus? 

My favorite place on campus is the walkway between the Library (LL building) and the

Technology & Business building-the view from the top of the hill is always pristine!

What do you love most about MC? 

What I love most about Moorpark College is that it helped realize me that I have the capability

to succeed as a student, as long as I was willing to make the effort. I also love the diversity,

forward thinking, and enthusiasm for academia shared by my classmates.

Are you involved in anything at MC? 

Outside of the ASMC, I am currently involved in the Honors Club and the Jewish Club. 

Any fun facts or hobbies you would like students to know about you outside of your ASMC

involvement? 

Some fun facts about me are: I love to spend time at the beach whenever possible-whether

that be for surfing, swimming or just hanging out. I also love to play piano and produce music in

my free time! 

Scott Lamm

Director of Budget & Finance


